
 

 

 Kier Construction — Northern 

We value your feedback and comments or questions on this project, 
please email: construction.liverpool@kier.co.uk  

 

We are now 90% of the way through completing the main steel frame, which includes roof support 
to carry the roof build up, cladding rails, safety netting and decking.  

Although we have all witnessed the severe weather the UK has recently battled with, fortunately 
this has not stopped our workers on site in continuing the construction of the frame, and below 
ground drainage works.  

 

Welcome to the Project/Community Update…. 
Hello again! A couple of months have passed since our last update, so we thought we’d let you in on what it is we've been up 
to since our last newsletter. 

We are now in week number 37 of 74, with all the boring bits that you can no longer see (foundations, drainage, reduced level 
digging) complete. As you can see from the images below, we are well on with the main steel frame and external façade.  
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 Progress continued…. 

Sam Scott is a 17 year apprentice who has 
just recently completed an 8 week Trainee 
Construction Programme at Coleg Cambria 
Collage. After a site visit with a number of 
students and tutors from the collage, and 
obtaining his CSCS construction safety card, 
Sam was offered work experience here on 
site, with an ambition to become either a 
joiner or plumber. With site activities current-
ly involving shuttering joinery works, Jen-
nings Groundworks has very kindly offered 
him the opportunity to shadow Kev for the 
next few weeks. Kier has issued Sam with a 
new toolbelt and knee pads to help him get 
started! So far, Sam is loving the experience! 

Work experience 

Ground Breaking Ceremony 

Ground has officially been broken on the multi-
million pound revamp here at Connahs Quay High 
School and was marked with a ceremony taking 
place on site here at the school. 

Flintshire County Council, Kier staff, and the school 
head teacher who was accompanied by some of the 
students attended the ceremony.  

For the full story, visit — http://www.leaderlive.co.uk 

Open Doors Day  

Kier opened their doors across a 
number of sites, with Connah’s 
Quay taking place Wednesday 
21st March. Members of the 
public had a rare and unique 
chance to see behind the scenes 
on a major ‘live’ construction 
site.  

  

Considerate Constructors Scheme  

WE ARE REGISTERED! 

As mentioned within our last newsletter, we were due our 
first visit which took place in February. We managed to 
achieve a very positive score of 39 out of 50, which meets 

both the client expectation and 
BREEAM requirements. Our 
next visit should be in late 
summer. 

Beam Signing 
Flintshire County Council and       
student representatives from 
Connahs Quay High School 
were invited on to site to sign 
a piece of steel which was 
then installed within the main 
frame.  

A great way to leave a legacy 
which will last a lifetime!  
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